
   
 

 

   

   

 

 

COVID Symptoms 
 

If your child is displaying a high 
temperature, a new continuous cough or 

a loss of, or change to, their sense of 
smell or taste please do not send them 

to school. 
 

 Call the school office as soon as 
possible to inform them of your child’s 

symptoms. 
 

 You will be advised to book a 
Coronavirus test for them using the 

following link: 

 
https://www.gov.uk/get-

coronavirus-test 

 
 

 

TTRS Competition – The results are in!  

Well done to the boys who have a terrific high average score of 
373. 
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Attendance League 
June 21 

Hoffman 98.50% 

Rauf 98.50% 

Boyce 98.50% 

Blackman 97.60% 

Morpurgo 97.30% 

Murphy 95.60% 

Wilson 95.50% 

INKPEN 95.00% 

Zephaniah 94.80% 

 McKEE 94.60% 

Dhami 94.60% 

NURSERY 94.40% 

Fine 93.70% 

Strong 93.60% 

Pullman 93.30% 

Gavin 93.30% 

Donaldson 93.00% 

Bloom 91.00% 

Naidoo 90.30% 
 

Our attendance target for 
2020/21 is 96%. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It seems like summer has finally arrived! It has been lovely to see 
the children in their summer uniforms enjoying the warmer weather 
to play outside with friends and engage in some outdoor learning 
activities. Please see the Staying Safe in the Sun section below for 
some reminders. 
 
We have a busy few weeks ahead of us in school before the 
children prepare to move on to their next year group. Please support 
your child/ren to fulfil their potential by ensuring they come to school 
every day.  
 
Furthermore, we are delighted that our building work is progressing 
well and teachers in Year 5, Year 6 and EYFS are very excited to 
have the opportunity have a look around next week. Once teachers 
have seen the new classrooms, they will begin planning their 
learning environments ready for a fresh start in September. Please 
check the website for updated photographs from next week. 
 
 
Finally, following the announcement from the government to 
continue with some Covid restrictions until at least July 19th 2021, 
we will maintain the procedures we have in place in school until the 
end of term to help keep our community safe and well.  
 
 
Kindest Regards 
Mrs Beale 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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Staying Safe in the Sun   

Now that summer has arrived and the weather 

is warmer please ensure your children: 

1. Wear suncream to protect their skin. 

2. Bring a named sun hat or cap to 

school. 

3. Bring a named water bottle to school. 

Please also remember to write your 

child’s name in their jumper. 

 

 

 

 

 

End of term Arrangements 

Wednesday 7th July - Transition 

afternoon 

Friday 16th July - School closes for 

pupils 

Tuesday 7th September - School 

reopens to pupils 

 

Virtual Library 

Welcome to Springfield Primary Academy's 

Virtual Library Available on our Website Now! 
Feel free to browse and  

choose a book to read or  

listen to. All you have to do  

is click on the book cover  

and it will direct you to the  

story. Happy reading!                  
                                                                  

 

 

 Environment News     
 

At Springfield we want to do our part to protect the 
planet for us and future generations to enjoy. Like 

Greta Thunberg, we believe that no one is too small 
to make a difference. This week’s focus is to turn off 

the tap while we are brushing our teeth to save 
precious water.  

What can you do this week to make a difference? 
 

 

Celebrating Science 
 

This week we have been celebrating the 
ground-breaking research led by women in 
science across the world, from innovative 

cancer treatments to launching spacecrafts. 
Children have been exploring the different 
areas of science they could aspire to work 
in. Maybe the next great scientist will come 

from Springfield! 

Reminders 

 

• When parking near school, please be 

considerate of residents and refrain from 

blocking driveways and parking in disabled 

spaces. 

• Please stay with your child/ren until they are 

able to enter the school gate. 

• To avoid accidents, please do not walk in 

the green cycle lane on College Road. 

 


